
        
 
PROPOSED SECONDARY FRENCH IMMERSION BOUNDARY CHANGE  

Public Information Meeting 
Monday February 2nd at 7:00 pm 

 
 
 

 
 

                                                  
                                                      

                             

York Region District School Board 

 
The York Region District School 
Board will be hosting a public 
information meeting regarding a 
proposed change to the Pierre 
Elliott Trudeau HS French 
Immersion boundary. 
 
The purpose of this community 
meeting is to provide information 
to parents regarding the proposed 
boundary change. 
 
The proposal is to modify the 
current French Immersion 
secondary boundary for Pierre 
Elliott Trudeau HS to create a new 
French Immersion secondary 
boundary for the Unnamed Cornell 
Secondary School opening in 
September 2017. 
   
French Immersion students in 
grade 7 and under residing in the 
grey area shown on the map will 
be impacted by the proposed 
boundary change. 
 

Location: 
Pierre Elliott Trudeau HS 

90 Bur Oak Ave., Markham 
 (905) 887-2216 

February 2nd at 7:00 p.m. 
Cafeteria 

York Region District School 
Board 

 
The Education Centre – Aurora 

60 Wellington Street West 
Box 40 

Aurora, ON  L4G 3H2 
 

    
           

For more information contact: 
 
Billy Pang  – Trustee         (647) 461-9965  
Rashmi Swarup – Superintendent of Schools                (905) 940-7800 
Debbie Linkewich –    
     Principal of Pierre Elliott Trudeau HS         (905) 887-2216 
Sonja Meehan – Senior Planner             (905) 727-0022   ext.2433  
 

Proposed Unnamed Cornell SS French 
Immersion Boundary (September 2017) 
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